
                           
 

 

 
 

Join us Tuesday, May 6th at 6:00pm 
at the Ira Nelson Horticultural Center 

 

 
 

 

Spring is in the Air!  Finally the much anticipated spring is here and wow do our hibiscus love 

it.  From the joy of seeing little green leaves popping out on what appeared to be dead 

sticks to the beautiful array of hibiscus plants available in both nurseries and hibiscus 

shows.  It is the favorite time of year for people with HOD (Hibiscus Obsessive Disorder)!  

The countdown is on for our annual show on May 18th.  Please plan to join us at the meeting 

Tuesday, May 6th, for setup on Saturday, May 17th, and to lend a hand on Sunday, May 18th.  

Please contact Jay Ruffin (jayruffin@bellsouth.net) or Debbie Johnson 

(dmjohnsonmd@yahoo.com) to let them know what food item you would like to contribute.   

Now is the time to advertise, advertise, advertise!  See Buddy’s suggestions in Blooms & 

Things below and contact him for flyers and show cards.  See you Tuesday night! Ann 

 
 

 

Festival des Fleurs Recap 
 

Thanks to ALL who came out and supported our chapter by working 

our booth at Festival des Fleurs and to Dupont Nursery for the 

absolutely gorgeous array of varieties for sale and display blooms.  A 

special thanks to our Texas associate members, Joyce Melebeck, 

Calvin James Jr., and Gina James, as well as members Marc and Mell 

Davis  from Houma who made the trek to Acadiana to lend a hand.   

   

The weekend event 

was a definite success 

in both sales and 

advertisement for our 

upcoming show.  The 

bloom tree and our free raffle 

garnered a lot attention and added 

new names to our mailing database.   

Congratulations to our raffle winner, Laura Montgomery.   
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Upcoming Events 
 

Red Stick Hibiscus Show – May 4th 
MBAC Chapter Meeting – May 6th 

2nd Space City Hibiscus Show – May 10th 
MBAC Show Setup – May 17th 

MBAC Hibiscus Show – May 18th 

1st Lone Star Hibiscus Show – May 18th 
NOLA Hibiscus Show – May 25th 

3rd Space City Hibiscus Show – June 1st 

MBAC Chapter Meeting – June 3rd 

Lone Star Hibiscus Show – June 8th 
AHS National Convention 

June 19th-June 22nd 
 

Bloom Photo Contest 
 

Congrats to Marc & Mell Davis for their 

winning photo, 

Creole Lady, at 

our April 

Meeting.  Join 

in the fun by 

bringing your 

4x6 bloom 

photos to the 

meeting.  Each member can enter two photos 

in the monthly contests.  It does not have to 

be a recent photo, but strive to enter 

photos where bloom colors and form are 

true to the bloom standard.  Keep in mind 

that the entire photo is being judged, so try 

to enter photos where the background 

enhances the bloom.  Reminder! Winning 

photos should be emailed to Ann 

(ann@acadianahibiscus.com) as soon as 

possible after the meeting. 
 

 

 

 
 

 
A Special Tribute 

Our thoughts and prayers go out to Mike Arton 
and family.  Mignon was a special person and 
her beautiful smile 
and endless energy 
will be greatly missed 
by our chapter.  Our 
2014 Hibiscus Show 
will be in honor and 
memory of Mignon.  If 
you have any special 
memories or photos 
you would like to add 
to the tribute placard, 
please send them to Ann at 
ann@acadianahibiscus.com.  

National Officer Election 
You should have received your ballot in 
the mail for the election of National 
Officers. Please follow the instructions to 
place your vote for the people you want 
leading the AHS for 2014 through 2016. 
 

Happy Birthday!! 

 

Sandra Theall 

Sheila Smoak 
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   Please support our other two Louisiana chapters by attending and  
   participating in their 2014 Hibiscus Shows: 

 

Redstick Chapter   May 4th 
LSU 4-H Mini Farm Building in Baton Rouge 

 

New Orleans Chapter   May 25th 
Ursuline Academy in Metairie 
 

 
 

Buddyôs Blooms and Things 
 

Get excited, itôs almost show time for the Mike Bernard Acadiana Hibiscus Chapter. This 

month is all about Sales promotion and how you can help individually to make our 2014 show 

the best itôs ever been. Look through the following list and see if any of these suggestions turn 

on your lightéééé 

 

1. We now have 8 colorful banners to put up around town. If you know of a great location 

then quickly let me know. 

 

2. The chapter show cards are really a homerun. Made sure youôre always carrying a few in 

your pocket or purse. And by all means, TELL PEOPLE ABOUT OUR SHOW. ITòS 

FREE!!!!!!!  

 

3. Start thinking of locations where a framed color poster or flyer can be displayed on a 

counter or announcement board in a break room. 

 

Here are a few additional suggestionsé. 

 

1) A floristéexcellent spot. 

2) Hair Salon. This is my favorite. Where do you get your hair cut? 

3) A restaurant you go to often. 

4) Schools have been known to send out flyers to parents. Maybe your school will do the 

same if you ask them. 

5) Your banké.weôll put up our big poster in a bank lobby. 

6) Look in one of the community papers in your area. Scott, Broussard, Youngsville, 

Jennings, Abbeville, etc. They want to know whatôs going on in the area and when. 

ASK!!!!!  

7) Are you a member of a club? How about a plant club? Get me the contact person and Iôll 
shoot the show flyer in an email. 

 



8) Your church. Mine has an announcement board. Does yours? 

9) A neighborhood association. Maybe they have a way of contacting their members 

 

I have had lots of success with sending out personal invitational emails with a flyer attached. 

Ask them to shoot the same flyer to their email address list. Thatôs easy and efficient and you 

can do it often. 

 

The ideas are endless. The key is personal contact. Start working on your ideas/list today. 

 

Iôm anticipating that our next meeting will be very exciting with lots of enthusiasm for another 

successful show and sale. Come prepared!!!!! WE NEED YOUR HELP!!!!!! 

 

Good Blooming Everyone and see you at the meeting Tuesday May 6
th
 6 

PMééééééBuddy  
 

 
 

For your viewing pleasure from Brad é..  
 

   

 Fiery Furnace            Eye Spy        Cajun Paprika  

             
 

 
 

 
 

 

MBAC Officers  
 

President ~ Ann Peltier ~ 337-781-4992 ~ ann@acadianahibiscus.com 

Vice President ~ Jennie Marcantel ~ 337-824-5602 ~ bluesbabyj@hotmail.com 

Secretary ~ Jay Ruffin ~ 337-258-8719 ~ jbruffin@bellsouth.net 

Treasurer ~ Buddy Short ~ 337-278-0946 ~ buddy@shortfinancialgroup.com 
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